
NOTICE AS TO PROPOSED 2023 BUDGET 
AND NOTICE CONCERNING 2022 BUDGET AMENDMENT 

4-WAY RANCH METROPOLITAN DISTRICT NO. 1  
 

  
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a proposed budget for the ensuing year of 2023 has 
been submitted to the Board of Directors of the 4-Way Ranch Metropolitan District 
No. 1 (District) and that such proposed budget will be considered for adoption at a 
public hearing during a special meeting of the Board of Directors of the District to be 
held Thursday, November 10, 2022, at 5:30 p.m.  The meeting will be held virtually via 
Zoom: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87620305411?pwd=RU1qNXR4SjBpRVh3bThXVFVpenE0Zz09 
 Meeting ID: 876 2030 5411     Passcode: 489736     or by dialing +1 720 707 2699. 
 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that an amendment to the 2022 budget of the District, if 
necessary, may also be considered at a public hearing held during the above-
referenced regular meeting of the Board of Directors.   
 
Copies of the proposed 2023 budget and, if necessary, the proposed amendment of the 
2022 budget, are on file in the administrative office of the District located at Community 
Resource Services of Colorado, LLC, 7995 East Prentice Avenue, Suite 103E, 
Greenwood Village, Colorado and are available for public inspection. 
 
Any interested elector of the District may file or register any objections to the proposed 
2023 budget or the proposed amendment of the 2022 budget at any time prior to the 
final adoption of said budget and proposed budget amendment by the governing body 
of the District. 
 
Dated:  October 18, 2022 

 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 
4-WAY RANCH METROPOLITAN DISTRICT NO. 1 
 
/s/  COMMUNITY RESOURCE SERVICES OF  
      COLORADO, LLC, District Manager 
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